Jane Rasely

From: Council

Sent: Friday, August 16, 2019 4:17 PM

To: PCD

Subject: FW: Planning Commission's denial of Winslow Hotel Project

From: Helen Dunbar <hadunbar@mac.com>

Sent: Friday, August 2, 2019 5:23 PM

To: Council <council@bainbridgewa.gov>

Subject: Planning Commission's denial of Winslow Hotel Project

| commend the Planning Commission for their vote. While there may be a need for a hotel in the Winslow area, not one
of this scale. Winslow may be the business center for the Island, it is also home to many communities Neighborhoods
would be negatively impacted by this project. Traffic increases alone argues against the project | live in the Grow
Community and particularly appreciate being able to walk around the neighborhoods and to not to have to fight traffic
entering and exiting my condo. | encourage the Council to honor the Planning Commission’s vote

Thank You,
Helen A. Dunbar

363 Ambrose Lane NW L102
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110



